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CFCC Annual Holiday Celebration! 
December 11th is the date and the VFW Post in Apopka is the place to be! 
The address is: 519 S Central Ave Apopka, FL 32703    
                                                  Holiday Party Time - 7:15 PM 
All members are invited to join us in Apopka at VFW Post 10147 for our annual holiday 
celebration. 
The club will be supplying the meat but we need for each of the attendees to bring a 
dish to share with everyone.  It can be a side dish or a dessert. 
We will also be collecting any new unwrapped toys to be given to Toys for Tots in our 
club's name as well as canned goods for the Casselberry Coin Club to give to a food 
bank. 

There will be double LMAD and Educa-
tion Prizes at this meeting. 
Come on out ... you know you want to!! 
 
Happy Holidays from all of the Officers 
and Directors here at Central Florida Coin 
Club 
Stay safe and be happy!! 



Let’s all give a big CFCC Welcome to our  
newest members-   

                  
No New Members this month 

 
Why not bring a friend and introduce them to 
Central Florida Coin Club ? 

 
 
There will be no YN meeting in December, but I 
am looking forward to seeing everybody at our 
Holiday Party! 
Our next YN meeting will be in January.  
 
Happy Collecting!   
Dan Aidif 

 
 
 
Each month, we will post photos of a coin that has 
some type of “problem”.  The answer will be given 
in the following months Numis-Notes! 

This Months Mystery- 

For this month we have a 1941(P) Lincoln cent 
that seems to be struck with very, very late state 
dies. 
But wait, is that what really happened? The an-
swer will come next year. 

Last month we looked at 1999-P Roosevelt 
dime that seems to have part of the reverse 
on the obverse and part of the obverse on 
the reverse. Is this a mint error? 
This is another coin that has been manipu-
lated outside the mint. One coin had a hole 
drilled into it and another coin was milled 
down to a size that would fit that hole. This 
is very complicated work that took time, but 
it is not a mint error. 

 
 
 
For December, we will have our Holiday Celebration, and will not be featuring a 
“Coin of the Meeting”. 
 
Keep your wallet’s handy, as the Coin of the meeting will return for the January 
meetings! 
 



 
 

Only one meeting in November, due to proximity of Thanksgiving Holiday! 
 
11/13- LMAD- Richard Pell, Janet Harris, John New, & Cliff Bedingfield could not answer 
“present” when their names were called, so Paul Ihrig was there-Chose envelope # 2, sold con-
tents for $24-And it was a 2 Peso Gold! 
Educational Award- Keith Moon was not there, so Skip Pfeiffer went home with an educa-
tional certificate. 
Membership-Bob Wollnick took home the silver dollar for being at the meeting. 
 
  

[If you notice we had to expand this section due to the number of “NO SHOWS” at the meetings! Do your part to 
help out the newsletter publisher-come to the meetings and claim your prizes!] 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Don’t Forget to bring your NEW and UNWRAPPED toy for our Central Florida Coin 
Clubs “Toys For Tots” drive to the Holiday Party at the VFW Post.  We can have them 
in hand not later than our holiday dinner (December 11).  I will be delivering the Toys 
to the Navy Federal Credit Union on December 12. It is the designated pick-up point 
for the Marines.  
 
REMEMBER- we are teaming up with Casselberry Coin Club-Even if you are not a 
member of the Casselberry Coin Club you can bring you can goods donation with the 
Toys For Tots donation and I will see they get to CCC. 
Please be generous, a can of food and/or a small toy is NOT a major expense, and 
there are many more who are less fortunate than us. 
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January 22nd -presentation by Tom Palmer 
 

“Collecting U.S. Type Coins” 
 

This promises to be a great presentation by one of our most avid collectors of  
type coins! 

Make sure you are in attendance to see this presentation!  

 
 
 
 
Dec 1st-  
Maitland Coin and Currency Show 
641 S. Maitland Ave-Maitland, FL  
407-730-3116 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9th-12th, 2014 
59th Annual FUN Convention, Orlando, FL,  
Orange County Convention Center -  
9800 International Drive 
West Concourse - Hall E 

If your show isn’t listed, get a copy of the flyer to me; I’ll list it. … Steve 

It is our goal to have one meeting per month, where  a guest speaker (read-a member of the club)  
gives a short 20 minute presentation on a topic of their choosing-Numismatic related, of course. 

We are always looking for volunteers to share their knowledge  with the members- 
The presentation doesn’t need to be “show quality”, just get up and tell us what you know! 


